
From:  
Sent: 09 August 2016 11:45 
Subject: Freedom of Information Request 
 
 
In terms of the freedom of information Act I hereby request the following information: 

 

 Does the Chief Constable (and other Chief Police Officers in your force / constabulary ) have 

a contract with the Police and Crime Commissioner / Police Authority or equivalent? 

 If yes – what specific contractual matters are detailed therein (for each chief officer)? 

 If unwilling to identify the specific contractual terms therein, please provide details of the 

broad terms and conditions detailed therein for each chief officer (for example does the 

contract provide for private medical insurance / “golden hello” payments or other 

inducements) 

 Details of any payments, reimbursements or allowances paid or made to each of your chief 

officers, other than those explicitly permitted in police regulations. 

 

In addition I would be obliged if you could provide details of any statutory authority that permits the 

Police and Crime Commissioner / Police Authority or equivalent to enter into any contracts as 

detailed in this request, with chief officers. 

 

Please provide all details for the past 5 years. 

 

If providing this information is likely to exceed acceptable costs, please treat each request for each 

chief officer as separate. 

 

Yours sincerely 

 


